
Date: Friday 26th April                                       Term 3                      Issue No: 22 

A message from the Headteacher 

A weekly newsletter that is full of learning and enjoyment. We still have lots planned for the re-

mainder of the term. We will be updating our termly planner with some additional information 

next week. Well done to Beech  Class for having the highest attendance with 97%!  

 

 
 

 

 

This term 2024 

 

2nd May—- Polling day (School closed. 

Open to year 6 only)  

6th May—Bank holiday (School closed) 

13th May—Year 6 SATs week  

Contact us 

If you would like to be featured in 
next week’s newsletter, please 

contact us on the  
following! 

 

Miss Morgan –  
lauren.morgan@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  

Miss Rawlings — 

zoe.rawlings@mossbury.herts.sch.uk 

 
 

Early Years  

This half term in Nursery we have dived into an exciting 
new topic...Pirates and Mermaids! We have been having 

lots of fun learning different phrases that pirates used 
such as 'Land Ahoy' and 'Landlubber'.  

We have been discovering that pirates love to look for 
treasure so at the creative table we have been making 

our very own treasure chests ready to go on a pirate  
adventure next week...we hope to find some treasure!  



 

 

 

A huge congratulations to 

the following children, for 

receiving a value  

certificate in our Friday  

celebrations assembly. 

Macy-Blue O, Erin J, 

Henry B, Olivia M, 

Zara A, Niamh M, Lilah R,  

Rose D, Macy P, 

Rosie S, Rania S, 

Roisin WH, Penny A, London P, Yashi P 

Dea S, Troy C, Kieran E, 

Our weekly challenge 

 

 

 

 

Solve this riddle! 

I’m lighter than a 

feather, but even the 

strongest person in 

the world can’t hold 

me for very long. 

What am I? 

Year 3 
 

In science Beech class have been 
completing our unit on 'plants.' 

We planned an  
investigation, to find out what 

plants need in order to grow. We 
planted four different plants 

around the school. One will not 
receive any sunlight, one will not 

get any water, one will not get 
any warmth, and the final plant 
will receive all three things. We 
will check on these plants in a 
few weeks, to find out which 

grew the best! 

A very special well done to Ekaterina! 

Ekaterina is supporting Little Princess Trust and donating her 
hair for the second time in past 3 years now and has raised £280 
so far with another week to go. Ekaterina is very happy knowing 
that her hair will be used towards the wigs for the little boys and 
girls affected by the cancer treatment and money will help the 

charity  to support as many kids as possible.  
The whole of Moss Bury would like to say a massive well done. It 
takes a lot of courage and kindness to do what you have done! 



Earth day  
Earth Day is an annual celebration that honours the achievements of the environmental movement 
and raises awareness of the need to protect Earth’s natural resources for future generations. This 
year, the theme is ’Planet vs Plastics’ and this week, classes have participated in activities to join 

the conversation about the need to protect our planet.  
Early Years 

Early Years read the story ‘Under Sea Cleaning Spree’  and talking about how they can recycle  
objects at home or school to reduce the amount of pollution in our oceans.  

Key Stage One 
In Key Stage One, the children read the story 

‘The Messy Magpie’. The children completed a 
sorting activity of things that can help the  

planet and things that can harm it.  

Key Stage Two 
Classes in Key Stage Two looked at plastic  

pollution in the oceans and made posters to 
promote the reduction of plastic pollution. 

They came up with some top tips of things you 

Cedar Class - Pedestrian 
Skills Workshop 

 
 
 

Today, Cedar Class had a workshop 
from the Herts Active and Safer 

Travel Team all about road safety.  
The children learnt key skills  

including ‘Stop, Look, Listen, Think’ 
and then applied these to situations 

outside of school.  



   Inclusion Support: 

  Contact details: 

 

 

 
 Mrs Young – Family Support Worker      Mrs McCrow - SENCO 

 daisy.mould@mossbury.herts.sch.uk     Senco@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  
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